
 

 

 

 

 

10/06/2016 

 

Parents & Students, 

 

Dumas ISD is collaborating with area law enforcement officers to create an increased presence and 
awareness as we enter into the Halloween season.  One immediate concern that we are addressing are 
the many “clowning incidents” occurring across the state and nation.  Many of these are actually true 
threats and others are hoaxes carried out by misguided students or adults. 

We are asking each of you to assist Dumas ISD in helping to maintain an extremely safe environment 
for our students, staff, and community.  If you know of or hear of any potential threats to students, 
staff, or facilities please inform Dumas ISD Police Department, City of Dumas Police Department, or the 
Moore County Sheriff’s Department. 

I would also remind you that threats, hoaxes or false alarms will be thoroughly investigated.  
Perpetrators will be prosecuted to the fullest extent possible and school penalties will result. 

Dumas, Texas is a terrific community and a great place to raise kids.  Dumas ISD is very honored that 
you entrust us with your children each day.  We thank you for your support and awareness.   

 

Respectfully, 

Monty Hysinger 
Monty Hysinger 
Dumas ISD Superintendent 
  

 


